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It saddens me to say that yesterday our school was
tagged with Anti-Semitic graffiti that you may have
seen. We are deeply saddened by the racist graffiti and
are aware of the impact that it will have on our school
community. In the York Region District School Board,
we value the Well-Being and inclusion of all of our
students and their families and consider this a serious
incident that is disrespectful to members of our school
community. We believe, behaviour that is not
addressed becomes accepted behaviour and thus, we
are taking this situation very seriously and have begun
an investigation with the York Regional Police to ensure
that it is being dealt with appropriately. Actions such as
this do not represent the values of our school
community. This is our building and we all have a
responsibility to ensure it represents our values and
beliefs. If anyone has any information about this
incident, please take responsibility and share this with a
teacher or the main office. Thank you.

Hey Eagles! Got a mad talent? Come show it off at this
year's Winter Talent Show. Come pick-up sign-up forms
in the office or sign up with the link posted around the
school!

Attention, Students Helping Students is having their
annual Winter Raffle starting next Monday, December
4th.Prizes include Leafs tickets and Sephora
makeup.Bring your money and buy a ticket!
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All members of the Sr Boys Basketball team are to
meet with Mr. Kirkimtzis in the Phys. Ed. office for 5
minutes right after school today. Speak with Mr. K
personally if you can't make it.

There will be a very brief rock climbing meeting today
after school in Room 322.

The Grade 12 World Issues Class would like to thank
YOU, Aurora High School for supporting our 2 day bake
sale. Because of your support we were able to raise
$700!""! The money we raised is going directly to help
The Rohingya Refugees of Mynamar and the Canadian
Government is going to match our donation, meaning
we are giving $1400 to this important cause!! Thank you
for support and remember to "THINK GLOBAL, ACT
LOCAL"II

This is a reminder to all students and staff that Aurora
High School is a scent free school. This means, no
excessive cologne or perfume and absolutely avoid
spraying anything scented in the school. There are
many students and staff who are sensitive to scent and
we are asking everyone to co-operate and be respectful
of our learning environment.



